
VILLAGE HALL CLOSED 
Dec 29, 2016 

VILLAGE HALL WILL BE CLOSED FRIDAY DECEMBER 30 AND MONDAY JANUARY 2 

IF YOU WISH TO HAVE YOUR TAX BILL APPLIED IN DECEMBER 2016, YOU MUST HAVE IT POST MARKED 
BY DECEMBER 31 OR PLACED IN THE DROP BOX BY DECEMBER 31ST. WE WILL POST DATE ENTRIES 
WHEN WE RETURN TO THE OFFICE ON JANUARY 3RD. 

THANK YOU! 

 


